
Heroes don’t always wear capes. Many wear dog tags and badges.   What can
we do to best salute these heroes that defend our country?

The National Legion's focus is "Be the One." The program was created to
destigmatize asking for mental health support, provide peer-to-peer support
and resources, and educate everyone on how they can Be the One.   

What a better way to support this initiative by maintaining and promoting a
strong national defense that will strengthen and support our military service
members and their families through the National Security Program.  

This year, President Dee Bell's theme is "Bells in Service."   We are bells in service
for our Active-Duty Service Members and their families, Law Enforcement, Fire,
and First Responders. The National Security Program will “salute our bells” for
our heroes! 

There are various ways units and members can "be the one" to support 
this mission.  All it takes is for you to share your voice to support.                  
This can be done with one thought, one word, one smile, one action, 
or one idea. 

This Program Engagement Plan will provide examples, resources,                  
and links to help #ringyourbell #saluteourbells for our heroes.

For God and Country,

Dawn Davis
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nationalsecurity@alafl.org
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